
Community Services Department 

HOME ENERGY ASSISTANCE 

PROGRAM (HEAP) 

Utility Bill Payments 

Effective 09/01/2020 
In our efforts to prevent the spread of the COVID -

19 virus, and for your safety 

District Two Service Centers will begin processing 

electrical bills for SEPTEMBER 2020.  

It is not necessary to bring your electrical bill. 

 District will pay current amount up to $225.00 

and no less than $25.00 

 Account holders whose bills were not processed 

in August, will need to contact the Service Center 

by phone.  

 New recipients will need to contact the Service 

Center by telephone for a phone intake. 

For more information, call District Service Center or the Community 

Services Department. 


